
TOWN OF LOVELL 

SELECT BOARD MEETING 

DECEMBER 8, 2020 

 

PRESENT: Janice Arsenault, Steve Goldsmith, Bob Drew, Larry Fox, Turf Ramsden, 

Rick Pilsbury and Kris Barboza. 

 

1. Approved December 1, 2020 minutes. 

2. Rick Pilsbury came in from KLWA  to discuss boat activity on Kezar Lake this past 

summer.  

3. We discussed an abatement application and agreed to let Parker Appraisal handle it. 

4. We removed metal from Transfer Station. 

5. Larry Fox reported removing trees and limbs from recent storm. 

6. Buoy line at Pleasant Point Beach will need some repairs. 

7. Kris Balboza came in to say the Warden Service spent less time on the lake. 

8. We will be getting prices to purchase a new backhoe. 

9. Discussed figures for the up coming Budget Meeting which will take place via Zoom. 

10. Adjourned 8:25 pm.  


